
 

 
 
 
Dear   DCS   Families:  
 
What   a   blessing   the   fall   semester   has   been!   We   have   had   some   memorable   times   as   a   school   family.   It   is   hard   to  
believe   that   we   are   now   preparing   to   enter   our   tenth   school   year!   We   are   already   beginning   to   plan   some   fun  
things   for   our   ten   year   anniversary!  
 
The   future   of   Discovery   Christian   School   is   bright!   We   are   currently   at   our   highest   enrollment   in   the   history   of  
our   school.   We   continue   to   evolve   and   meet   the   needs   of   the   leaders   of   tomorrow.   Our   campus   developments  
and   improvements   are   ongoing   and   progressing.   We   are   so   thankful   for   the   Lord’s   provision   this   fall   and   are  
excited   about   all   that   God   is   doing   as   we   are   preparing   for   a   strong   second   semester.   At   the   same   time,   we   are  
also   planning   for   the   2020-2021   school   year.   
 
The   first   step   in   this   process   is   to   offer   our   current   families   the   opportunity   to   apply   for   the   re-enrollment   of  
their   children.   This   allows   you   to   secure   your   student’s   place   on   next   year’s   class   rolls,   upon   the   acceptance   of  
your   child’s   application   for   re-enrollment.   This   protected   period   will   be   offered   from   January   13   through  
January   31.   After   this   time,   any   open   seats   in   a   class   that   have   not   been   filled   by   a   returning   family   will   be  
assigned   to   new   students   who   have   successfully   completed   the   application   process.   
 
To   complete   re-registration   for   the   2020-2021   school   year,   simply   complete   the   Returning   Student   Registration  
form   and   return   it   to   the   school   office   along   with   your   $50   registration   fee.   Please   note   that   your   child   is   not  
guaranteed   for   the   2020-2021   school   year   until   the   office   has   received   the   form   and   the   fee.   Beginning   February  
3rd,   the   registration   fee   will   increase   to   $100.   
 
The   school   board   has   agreed   to   tuition   remaining   the   same   for   the   2020-2021   school   year.   The   only   increase   is  
to   the   student   fee   for   8th-12th   grade   students   due   to   the   large   number   of   credit   courses   required   for   those  
students.   The   student   fees   for   K4-7th   grade   is   $450   and   for   8th-12th   grade   is   $550.   One   half   of   the   student   fee   is  
due   on   March   16th   and   the   other   half   is   due   on   May   4th.   After   each   due   date,   an   additional   $50   will   be   added   to  
the   student   fee.   
 
We   are   excited   about   finishing   this   school   year   strong   and   look   forward   to   continuing   to   strive   for   excellence   in  
all   that   we   do!   On   behalf   of   our   faculty,   staff,   and   administration,   thank   you   for   believing   in   our   school   and  
entrusting   your   child’s   education   and   development   to   our   team.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wendi   Teten   and   Michele   Thames,   Co-Heads   of   School  
Discovery   Christian   School   
 



 
 

                   RETURNING   Student   Registration   ~   2020-2021  
 

Grade   Entering    

Student   Information  
Name     /       /  

 First  Middle  Last  Date   of   Birth  

Mailing   Address   
                                                                          Street                                          City                                 Zip   Code                                        County  
Hispanic/   Latino   Ethnicity:  _____Yes                _____   No  _____Male  _____Female  

Student   Lives   With:   Both   parents   Mother   Father   Guardian  
Parent   Information  

Mother    Home   phone  (       )            -   
Email   Cell   phone  (       )            -  

Place   of   Employment   Phone  (       )            -  
Father   Home   phone  (       )            -  
Email   Cell   phone  (       )            -  

Place   of   Employment   Phone  (       )            -  
Guardian  
(if   applicable)  

 Home   phone  (       )            -  
Email   Cell   phone  (       )            -  

If   a   parent/guardian   cannot   be   reached   in   the   event   of   an    EMERGENCY    we   may   contact   the   following   people:  
Name    Phone  Alternate   Phone  Relationship   to   Student  

    
    
    

Student   Medical   Information  
Please   indicate   any   allergies,   medical   conditions,   and   prescription   medicine   that   your   child   has/takes.  
 
 
 

Restrictions  
The   following   person/people   do   not   have   permission   to   have   any   contact   with   this   student   during   school   hours  
per   official   court   rulings:   

Name  Relationship   to   Student  Documentation   Provided  
  ___   yes      ____   no  

  ___   yes      ____   no  

For   Office   Use   Only  
Date   Received  20-21   Fees  Ck   #/   Cash/   CC  Amount  Required   Forms   Received  

 Registration    Enrollment   Contract   

 Curriculum      
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